
January 19th (Tue),2021 
 
Notice to All of Our Guests 
 

Lake Biwa Otsu Prince Hotel temporary closure 
for prevention of spread of Novel Coronavirus infections 

 
 
Thank you very much for your continued support. 
 
The Prince Hotel will temporarily close the Lake Biwa Otsu Prince Hotel during the following period to 
prevent further infection in response to the spread of the current Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) and the 
announcement of the Special Measures Act to Prevent Novel Coronavirus Infection (Act on Special 
Measures to Prevent New Influenza) by the government. 
We apologize for the inconvenience, but we will continue to pay close attention to the situation and make 
every effort to ensure that our customers can have peace of mind. 
We ask for your kind understanding and continued patronage of our facilities. 
 
Temporary closure period: Jan 21th (Thu) ~ Feb 7th (Sun), 2021 

         

* Details are viable to change depending on the situation. 
Thank you in advance for your understanding. 

 
Lake Biwa Otsu Prince Hotel 

Manager 


